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Our Land Strategy Team 

The team was formed in 2023 following an 

increase of visitors at key Scottish Water sites 

such as Gladhouse Reservoir. 

 

 

We currently have two Visitor Management Rangers situated at 

Gladhouse who carry out regular patrols of the site and are readily 

available to engage with members of the public.  

Our Rangers will be on hand to advise visitors of the access 

changes as a result of the capital project work. 

             

 

 


